




Note for 500 Ivan 

5-2-2019 

Midwest PMS has a spill of non-pollutant material along Ivan Street. The management was 

contacted to immediately abate the potential of any material entering the storm sewer.  

Shane Area, a local contractor, utilized a vacuum truck to clean a large portion of the 

spilled material. Midwest PMS, applied a drying agent and equipment to clean the 

remaining material from the street.  

I contacted the NDEQ to report he spill and give them our input and steps to remediate the 

spill.  




